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16th November 2016

Dear Parent/Carer

It is Children In Need this Friday, 18th November which is one of the charities the school is supporting this year.

Children are welcome to come in non-uniform on Friday and we are asking, as the title of the event this year is 
‘The Big Spotacular’, for children to come in something spotty! There is no charge for this, although children 
can make a donation if they wish.

Year 6 will also be selling cakes for 20p and arranging some small games at lunchtime for which there will also 
be a charge of 20p. Your child is obviously welcome to bring in some money to support these activities.

We look forward to a fun day, which will also raise money for good causes.

Kind Regards

K Lee
Head Teacher
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